Special Notice
The Open University of Sri Lanka

Post of Vice Chancellor

This refers to the advertisement appeared on 9th May in
Sunday Observer, Silumina, and Veeerakesari and on 12th
May in Daily News, Lankadeepa, Daily Mirror and Veer-
akeari calling applications/nominations for the above
post.

Considering the travel restrictions imposed by the
government and the Covid-19 pandemic situation, the
closing date for accepting applications for the Post of Vice
Chancellor will be extended up to 3.00 p.m. on 28th June
2021. No applications will be accepted after the closing
date.

W.L.Vindya Jayasena

Registrar and Secretary to the Council
The Open University of Sri Lanka
Nawala, Nugegoda.
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